
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the City Council of the City of Woodway, Texas, 

has scheduled a public hearing regarding the consideration of the 2015-2016 proposed budget.  Said 

public hearing will be held in the Donald J. Baker Council Chambers at Woodway City Hall, 922 

Estates Drive, Woodway, Texas, at 12:00 noon on Friday, August 21, 2015. 

 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $114,077.00 (2.62%) and 

of that amount $151,405.00 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the roll this year. 

 
Interested persons may examine a copy of the proposed budget at Woodway City Hall (City 

Secretary’s Office), 922 Estates Drive, Woodway, Texas, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 

p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This notice was posted at Woodway City Hall, 922 Estates Drive, Woodway, Texas, on this 31
st
  

day of July 2015 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

        _____________________________ 

        Donna Barkley, City Secretary  

 

 

 

This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available.  Requests for 

accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting.  Please contact 

the City Secretary’s Office at (254) 772-4480 or FAX (254) 772-0695 for further information. 

 


